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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Evacuation Alert rescinded for  
Norman Lake Area  

The Regional District of Fraser-Fort George has rescinded an evacuation alert around the Norman Lake area 
issued yesterday.  Crews from BC Wildfire have confirmed the fire in the area has been contained and 
evacuation alert is no longer necessary. 
 
 
The Regional District would like to express its sincere thanks to the firefighting crews for their hard work in 
containing this fire quickly and effectively.  We would also like to thank the residents within the alert area for 
their co-operation and patience. 
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